McGinTty, HiTcH, PERSON,
YEADON & ANDERSON, P.C.

MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlotte City Council
FROM: Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney
RE: CITY ATTORNEY REPORT

DATE: September 6, 2018

The following is my report to the City Council on issues in which our office
has been engaged since the last Council meeting:

1. Roberts Real Estate of Charlotte, LL.C v City of Charlotte. As this
Council is aware, there will be anew Zoning Board of Appeals hearing on September
24, 2018. The City Manager and I will be preparing for that meeting and we will
keep the Council apprized.

2. Contract Review. I reviewed the proposed payroll services contract
with Rehmann Robson, LLC and, with one change, which I assume will be made,
relating to the wording of a section that related to indemnification, the contract
appeared to be fine and it will, in my opinion, be binding and enforceable in any court
of competent jurisdiction, excluding, however, such circumstances as a bankruptcy,
or some other extraordinary circumstance.

TMH:ddy



